Jarrett Wiggers
Business Official

Brianne Fadale

High School Principal



Michael Fessel

Elementary Principal

Stephanie Leek
District Clerk

Clymer Central School District—8672 E. Main St. Clymer, NY 14724

Phone (716) 355-4444—Fax (716) 355-4448

Beth Olson, Superintendent

Notice of Triennial Re-inspection May 02, 2022

Notice to all Clymer Central School employees, parents, guardians and all outside contractors:

In accordance with E.P.A. regulations, the following school and buildings have been re-inspected for building materials containing asbestos both friable and non-friable. The asbestos Triennial Re-inspection was completed on January 19, 2022 in the following areas: Clymer Central School, Bus Garage, Concession Stand, Pump House, Maintenance Building, Agriculture building and Repeater House.

The inspection report was approved by the Clymer Central School Board of Education at its meeting on April 27, 2022 and filed with the state on April 28, 2022.

A management plan and inspection reports are available to all interested parties located in the maintenance office. This report contains specific information about the location of asbestos containing building materials both friable and non-friable.

Richard Luke L.E.A. Designee

Superintendent